




Dear Sir/Ma'am, 
 
 This is with reference to the letter from Dept. of Promotion of Industry & 
Internal Trade, M/o Commerce & Industry regarding the invitation for 
Intellectual Property Awards 2024 (copy attached). You are kindly requested 
to circulate this information among innovators, institutions, and professionals, 
and to encourage them to submit their entries. Further details can be 
accessed through the link provided below: 
 

https://ipindia.gov.in/newsdetail.htm?996 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

https://ipindia.gov.in/newsdetail.htm?996

